
 
 
 
July 11, 2023 

UM 2111 Interconnection Modernization 
Process – Schedule Update  
 
This letter announces a change in target date for opening the formal rulemaking process in UM 2111.  
As discussed in the UM 2111 workshops, Staff was originally targeting the July 25, 2023, Public 
Meeting to request opening the formal rulemaking process.  Staff is continuing to work with 
stakeholders in the docket, trying to reach consensus on the remaining issues.  As such, Staff is now 
targeting the August 22, 2023, Public Meeting to bring the issue before the Commission.   
 

Prior to the Public Meeting Staff will provide proposed revisions to Stakeholders for both Divisions 39 
and 82. 

 
If you have questions about this investigation, or announcement, please contact:  
 
 
Ted Drennan 
Utility Strategy & Integration Division 
503-580-6380 
ted.drennan@puc.oregon.gov 
/s/ Ted Drennan 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov, and 
ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2111]. You will then receive emails with workshop details, 
when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule. 
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